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LEGAL NOTICE

Order of the Mississippi Department of Marine Resources
Closing Area V Approved Waters
To the Harvest of Oysters

In accordance with administrative law Title 22, Part 1, the Office of Marine Fisheries
Director at the Mississippi Department of Marine Resources hereby orders a
precautionary closure of the following area to the harvest of oysters, at 12:00pm on
September 14, 2020, due to the threat of Tropical Storm Sally:

Approved Area V - This area includes the 80-acre Oyster Park South of Deer Island.
So ordered this the 14" day of September 2020.
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